
Monday Morning Assembly 

(8am) conducted by 8th 

Grade.   

The back parking lot gate 

will be left open on 

assembly days for easy 

exiting.  Please be aware, 

the back gate will 

otherwise be locked immediately after the 8am 

bell. 

The Faculty and Staff will 
participate in the readings at 
the All Student Body/Parish  
Liturgy Friday, September 1 at 
8am.  All students are to be in 
dress uniform with white polos.  
(We will take into consideration white polo are 
backordered.)  PLEASE LABEL STUDENT’S NAME 
ON ALL CLOTHING. 

We are pleased to welcome back the Paul Effman 

Music program.  Students in grades K-8 will be treated 

to an assembly Monday at 2pm focusing on 

instrument lessons to take place on Wednesday 

afternoons.  A detailed flyer will be sent 

home in next week’s parent envelope.   

The band director is aware of early release 

Wednesdays and the occasional noon 

dismissal on Wednesdays. 

Friday, August 25, 2023 

Remember  to  send your  

s tudent  wi th  a  lunch .    

The hot lunch program does not 

begin until Tuesday, September 5.   

September hot lunch menus were 

distributed at Back to School 

Night.  If you did not attend Back 

to School Night and you would like a 

September hot lunch menu, please stop by the 

office and pick one up.  Please CIRCLE your 

lunch selection          using a blue or black pen . 

Hot lunch menus are due Wednesday,  

August 30 no later than 1pm. 

A  good “rule of thumb” is to take a picture of 

your completed lunch order. 

Questions?  Check out the school website: 

www.holytrinityschoolelcajon.com 

School:  (619) 444-7529 M-T-Th-F  7:30am-3:30pm 

    Wednesdays 7:30am-1:30pm 

  (619) 444-3721 School FAX 

Extended Care (619) 444-7529 Use the school phone.  Currently, 

    the Extended Care phone is out  

    of order. 

Ministry Center: (619) 444-9425 M-T-Th-F 8:30am-5pm 

    Closed Wednesdays 

Preschool: (619) 444-1052 Carol Furois, Director 

    cfurois@holytrinityhawks.com 

emails:   

Julia Marentez: principal@holytrinityhawks.com 

Madlain Arabo: schoolbookkeeper@holytrinityhawks.com (FACTS) 

Lorraine Cota: cota@holytrinityhawks.com 

Mary Ray: ray@holytrinityhawks.com 

Parish website:  holytrinityelcajon.org  

Dennis Uniform:   dennisuniform.com   (858) 573-1804 

FACTS Helpline: (866) 441-4637 

W e  a r e  a v a i l a b l e  T o  a s s i s t  y o u :  

Parents, if your child is going to morning 

extended care, please sign them in at the 

podium outside the office.  Mrs. Ray will buzz  

students in.   As far as after school extended 

care and sports practices, please call the 

school phone number and Ms. Patsy will walk 

the students to the gate between the 8th 

grade classroom and preschool.  We just 

discovered the extended care phone is out 

of order.  Please call the school number. 

Parents will be billed monthly for extended 

care. 



Monday, September 4 

NO SCHOOL 

 to Siobhan Downing, Brenda Reis, and Trina Reyes for 

organizing the Used Uniform room and conducting the Used 

Uniform Sale 

  to the Anton, Garibian, and Haisha Families for our Back to 

School donuts 

 Nick Bailey for repairing the phone in Grade 5 

 Steve Funk….what would we do without Steve?  We shudder to 

think!  Thank you for ALWAYS going over and above the call of 

duty!  We are so blessed to have such an awesome caretaker! 

school 

to keep the lines of communication open and clear by: 

• teachers send weekly classroom newsletters 

• the parent envelope (sent home with the oldest/only student on 
Thursdays; Friday if Monday was a holiday) 

• weekly school newsletters sent digitally every Thursday (or Friday if 
Monday was a holiday) 

• the principal message (sent digitally the last Friday of the month) 

Holy Trinity utilizes text capability through Gradelink.  We encourage parents to update the school office of any 

changes to cell numbers, emails, address, etc.  Thank you! 

 

Parents, in today’s parent envelope you will find placards with your last name.  Please cut along the 
dotted line and place in the dashboard of the vehicle(s) you most likely drive to pick up your child.  
Having your placard displayed facilitates the calling of your child at pick up time.  Thank you! 

Is your child interested in learning to 
play chess?  Excelsior Chess is coming 
to HT.  See the flyer enclosed in 
today’s parent envelope regarding 
Excelsior Chess.  Students in Grades  
1-8 are welcome!  The first session will 
run September 14-November 2.  Please 
direct your inquiries to excelsior chess. 



Calendar (Yearly and Year at a Glance) (HC) 
Car Placards (HC) 
Cell Phone  Consent Form-Grades 6kl-8 (HC) 
Exclesior Chess Club-Grades 1-8 (HC) 
Gift Card/Scrip Order Form, Scrip  

Explanation &  Order List (HC) 
NO-GO-TELL Grades 4 (HC) 
Partners in Faith (HC) 

in today’s parent envelope 

 

Please keep the following  
people in your prayers: 
 Patricia Pogosian 
 Ines Stonehouse 
 Dominic Tarantino 
 Our HT families 
 Fr. Rey Manahan and our HT 

parishioners 
 For the HT faculty and staff  
 For those we pray for in the silence of 

our hearts 

Lucas H., August 27 

Jada T., August 28 

Mr. Garcia, August 28 

Gisele L., August 29 

(Birthdays are posted weekly.) 

holytrinityschoolelcajon.com 

@holytrinityhawks 
@hthawkssd 

Don’t become preoccupied 

with your child's academic 

ability, but encourage them 

to sit with those sitting alone.  

Teach them to be kind.  Teach 

them to offer help.  Teach them 

to be a friend to the lonely.  

Teach them to encourage others.  

Teach them to think about other 

people.  Teach them to share. 

Teach them to look for the good.  

This is how they will change the 

world. 

(E) = electronically 

or digitally attached 

(HC) = hard copy 

If you have not already done so, please return the 
completed Back to School packet as soon as 
possible.   

The school calendar can be found in today’s parent 
envelope.  This calendar is also on the school website.  If 
you need an additional hard copy of the calendar, 
kindly inform the school office. 


